Dear Editor,
The manuscript “Congenital Butterfly vertebra” has been revised as suggested by the reviewer. 
These are the answers to the reviewer’s comments:
· A new clean version of the manuscript (including all changes) have been submitted 
We believe that all the reviewer’s suggestions have been fulfilled.
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